Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

February 15, 2018

Ari S. Meltzer, Esq.
Wiley Rein LLP

1776 K Street, NW
Washington;, D.C. 20006

Re: Word of God Fellowship, Inc.
DWPXU-LP, Amityville, New York
Facility ID No. 2129

Dear Counsel:

This is with respect to the above-referenced station licensed to Word of God Fellowship, Inc.
which was cancelled by the staff. For the reasons set forth in Word of God’s Petition for Reinstatement
and Supplement, the license for WPXU-LP IS REINSTATED.

Sincerely,

\ (

David J. Brown
Deputy Division Chief
Video Division, Media Bureau



